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This bill is a typical "throw money at a problem" which will not result in any solution to 

violence. Grants will be given to anti-2nd amendment rights groups. 

Additionally, the  Department of Justice’s Crime Victims and Survivor Services 

Division (CVSSD) has never proven any results from their department's creation. 

They are a failure. 

Oppose this bill. 

 

 


